
The Corporation of the City of Kenora 
 

By-Law Number 94-2010 
 

A By-Law To Authorize the Execution of a Letter of Understanding Between 
the Corporation of the City of Kenora and Kenora Professional Fire 

Fighters Association (KPFFA) Concerning Early Retirement 
________________________________________________________________ 

 
Whereas The Corporation of the City of Kenora deems it necessary to execute a 
Letter of Understanding with the Kenora Professional Fire Fighters Association; 
 
Now Therefore, the Corporation of the City of Kenora hereby enacts as follows:- 
 
1. That The Corporation of the City of Kenora hereby enters into a Letter of 

Understanding with the Kenora Professional Fire Fighters Association 
concerning an early retirement. 

 
2. That the Mayor and Clerk be and are hereby authorized to execute the 

Letter of Understanding on behalf of the Corporation of the City of Kenora. 
 
3. That this By-law shall take effect and come into force upon third and final 

reading thereof. 
 
By-Law Read A First & Second Time This 17TH  Day of May, 2010. 
 
By-Law Read A Third & Final    Time This 17TH  Day of May, 2010. 
 
 
   The Corporation of the City of Kenora:- 
 
 
    ………………………………………….Mayor 
                                             Leonard P. Compton 
 
 
    …………………………………………..City Clerk 
     Joanne L. McMillin          

 
 

 


